
Hi James – please accept my apologies for the delay in providing a response. I am chasing to 
discuss the matters that you have raised.  
  
To that end I agree the proposed extension to 6th May 2024 and will endeavour to respond ASAP.  
  
Many thanks 
  
James 
  

 

James Stewart-Irvine 
Planning Manager 

  
  

 




